
Friday 1st May 2020 
 

Dear Fox Class,  
 

What a week it has been! We have made it to the end of our first week of online 
learning! Well done! I have been a super proud teacher this week as most of 
you have signed in to Google Classroom to say hello to me and to your friends.  

Many of you have also uploaded your fantastic work for me to see and wow, 
what superstars you all are!  If you are reading this at home and you haven’t 
been able to sign in yet, please ask your grown up to email me so we can make 

sure you’re ready to learn with us all next week. 
 

I have been working at home this week and have been keeping very busy.  I 
have planned lots of lessons for when we go back to school and have also 
written some of your reports.  I spent time checking Bug Club, My Maths and 

Times Tables Rockstars.  Please remember to keep using these websites 
because they are a great way for you to keep practising your Maths and Reading 
skills.   

 
I have a challenge for you all to do before I write my letter next week. My 

challenge for you is to read an Accelerated Reader book and then to do your 
Accelerated Reader quiz.  Only three of you did a quiz this week so let’s see if 
we can beat that next week!  I have sent all of your adults information on how 

to log in to do a quiz and it is also on Google Classroom.  If you need help with 
how to read a book online or how to do a quiz, please email me at 

year2lfp@theparkfederation.org.   
 
I hope you all have lovely and relaxing weekends with your family.  I look 

forward to speaking to you all on Monday on Google Classroom!    
 
Best wishes, 

 
 

Miss Hunter 
 
 

 
 
 Here is a picture of the scrumptious flapjacks I baked 

this week.  I wonder if you have also baked anything 
yummy this week? I would love if you could write me a 

letter back to tell me what you have been up to.   
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